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From:
Sent: Friday, 31 March 2017 4:19 PM
To: Public Works and Utilities Committee
Subject: Re : Transport and Other Legislation (Personalised Transport Reform) Amendment 

Bill 2017

To whom it may concern,  

I totally disagree with this bill and strongly suggest removing the $240 booked hire service licence, not 
increasing CTP costs for drivers, and removing the restrictions for ridesharing vehicles from driving in 
particular areas of the state. 

I recently joined Uber and this involved paying for a Queensland Driver Authority licence , police checks , 
medical checks and more expensive taxi insurance, we have already paid out a lot of time , money and effort 
just to drive for uber we don't want or need this additional expense  

After following all the regulations set outby the government to legally ride share and try earn a living it is 
unfair that this bill gets passed as we are trying our best to get by without have another licence fee added  

Uber has been well received by the public and this will definitely affect signing up of new drivers and 
keeping existing ones  

Kind Regards 

 

John Johnston  
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